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The year is off to a great start and we’re enjoying

spending the winter season with you and your

children. If you’ve not already done so, please send

in an extra set of weather appropriate clothes for

your child. We want everyone to be able to

participate in the fun outdoor activities we have

planned. As always, it is an honor to work with and

watch your children grow. Thank you for choosing

our preschool for your family.

DROP-IN DAY
FEBRUARY 18



SIGN UP NOW TO

RESERVE YOUR SPOT -
SPACES ARE LIMITED

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S

February Drop-In Day
Olentangy does not have

school February 18th. If you

will be needing care for the

day, please make sure to

sign-up by Friday, 

February 4th..




To reserve your spot, 

sign-up through Permission

Click by scanning the 

QR code. 

ECKC CLOSED
FEBRUARY 21

PROFESSIONAL
DEVELOPMENT DAY



February is Black History Month. It is a time to 

honor the culture, accomplishments, and important

contributions of African Americans. We’ll be

celebrating in the classroom by reading books,

making arts and crafts, and continuing our

discussion on acceptance and belonging.

Black History Month
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75% off registration fee if registered and paid by 2/19/22

50% off registration fee if registered and paid by 3/4/22

25% off registration fee if registered and paid by 3/18/22

As a reminder, priority re-enrollment for next school year

is ending soon. Please let us know if you have any

questions.

Priority Re-Enrollment

Do you know a colleague who has recently had

a baby, a friend in need of care who just

relocated to the area, or a family member who

is seeking a new preschool for their child?

When you refer a friend and they enroll, you’re

eligible for a free week of tuition. Ask us for

details!

Parent Referral Bonus


